
 
 
 
 

Because of the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) Emergency and State and Federal bans 
on large meetings or gatherings and pursuant to Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 
220.1 issued on March 12, 2020 suspending the Open Meetings Law, the County of 
Monroe Industrial Development Agency (the “Agency”) Board meeting scheduled for 
April 9, 2020 will be held electronically via conference call instead of a public meeting 
open for the public to attend in person. Members of the public may view the Board 
meeting by visiting the Agency's live stream. Minutes of the Board Meeting will be 
transcribed and posted on the Agency's website. 
 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCfd3PpBrm5ZRh5z2_lqeJ5Q
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.imaginemonroe.org%2fwho-we-are%2fboard-meetings%2f%23collapse2020&c=E,1,9Sveqs6T5v3PPi0jDH5mT1ulGSR6EIeHiXHxRQJGO4p2jywtLfSO6bevkcuzDFRy-MaEmC20WUBO8ixdMaiIxVYlprpYAdhpEklYyocKz38Me8EzqZ7wDh8,&typo=1

